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To
The director UCC
M. D.University Rohtak.

Sub: Postponement of Workshop

R/Sir,

It is humbly stated that the Workshop on “E-Governance in India: Issues and
Challenges” scheduled to be held on 20.9.2016 has been postponed due to some unavoidable
circumstances. The date and time in this regard will be intimated soon. You are therefore
requested to do the needful.

Thanking you.

Head, Deptt.
M. D.U. Roh
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